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June 19, 2020
To: All Faculty and Staff Members
All Students
From: Kazuya Masu, Director of the COVID-19 Task Force

Update on the Planned Shift to Level 2.5- Alert

In line with the “Planned Shift to Level 2.5- Alert and Call for Necessary Preparations,”
announced on June 15, the Tokyo Tech COVID-19 Taskforce has decided today to shift its

alert level to 2.5- on Monday, June 22, as originally planned.

Accordingly, first-year master’s students affiliated with laboratories will be allowed to come to

Tokyo Tech campuses under strict monitoring of attendance, starting next week.

Considering that the risk of infection still remains and new infections in the Tokyo area have
been on the rise recently, faculty and staff, as well as students, are expected to continue
avoiding unessential outings and to take measures to prevent infection in workplaces and

laboratories while pursuing their duties and research activities.

The number of students physically present at each laboratory must be kept to the absolute
minimum, and academic supervisors must fully respect the intention of students who do not

wish to come to campus.

Please note that Tokyo Tech might have to raise its alert level if circumstances change.

Changes to be made to the operations will be announced through the “COVID-19 updates ”
page on the Tokyo Tech website. Please check it regularly.

For faculty and staff: https://www.titech.ac.jp/covid-19/

For students: https://www.titech.ac.jp/english/enrolled/health/coronavirus.html
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